
South Uttlesford 
Community Forum 

 

Come along to the  
Multi-agency Forum 

 

on Tuesday 8 September 2009 in the Main Hall  
Helena Romanes School, Parsonage Downs, Great 

Dunmow - 7.30 pm  
Presentations from: 

Andrew Brown Landfill Restoration Manager, ECC 
– Proposed Landfill site in Dunmow 

Chief Inspector Joe Wrigley - Essex Police (10 mins) 
Peter Massie – Assistant Area Manager - Essex 
Highway’s Department (10 mins) 
Toni Coles – Director of Primary Care and Localities 
- NHS West Essex (10 mins) 
John Mitchell – Chief Executive - Uttlesford District 
Council  
 

This is your opportunity to hear about, and discuss, 
issues in your area with Uttlesford District Council 
Councillors and Officers, Essex Police, Essex County 
Council’s Highways Department and NHS West Essex 

 

Doors open at 7.15pm - meeting starts at 7.30pm 
Everyone welcome 
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